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New Chapel at Ridge 

Special services are announced to be held on Wednesday next, on the occasion of the laying the 
memorial stone of the proposed new Chapel, at Ridge.  An address will be delivered by the Rev. H. J. 
Chancellor, of Salisbury, and the stone will be laid by J. M. Jupe, Esq., at three o’clock.   
 
After the service there will be a tea-meeting, and in the evening the Rev. J. A. Spurgeon will preach a 
sermon in aid of the building fund. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal, Saturday, 3 August 1861 
 


